
 

 

Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/188                                                                      Date : 07.05.2024 
  
  
  
To, 
 
All Members of Plexconcil 
  
  
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  

  

Subject: DoC seeking inputs on issues faced by trade in their State / UT 
  
  
We wish to inform you that Department of Commerce is seeking inputs from all the 
members regarding the issues (related to Trade ) faced by them in their respective 
State Govts. / UT Administrations. 
  
Members are requested to share their inputs by 08.05.2024 to the undersigned 
at bharti@plexconcil.org ; anirudha@plexconcil.org 
  
  

  
Best regards, 
  
Bharti Parave 
Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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